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Financial assistance for K-12 students to participate in 
STEM Education Program.

Financial assistance for K-12 students to participate in STEM Education Program.
 
For more information, see the attached report from Future of Flight Foundation.
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September 10, 2015 
 
Marilyn Sheldon 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
 
Re: Report Q22014 14.2 
 
Dear Marilyn, 
 
We want to extend our deepest gratitude for the generous  grant in September 2014 for our 
financial assistance program that provides support for in-need schools, students served by nonprofits, 
and individual students so they may benefit from our outstanding education programs. We also 
appreciate you allowing us to leverage the donation at our annual Gala & Auction as a gift match. 
 
Thanks to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund, the Future of Flight Foundation served a total of 9,119 
children of all ages in 2014. This includes the entirety of our educational programs and our A-STEM 
Night (an annual and free family event with a focus on STEAM professions and resources). Between 
January 2015 and August 2015, FOFF awarded an amount of $5,973 in assistance which directly 
impacted 400 students in grades 4 through 12. A total of 10 in-need schools and youth serving 
organizations and two individual students (cAMP attendees) were served.  
 
An example of who benefitted from our financial assistance program is the Northwest Indian College 
(NWIC). Students had the unique opportunity to experience a custom program which combined a 
Makerspace workshop and our Boeing Career Tour. We have attached some photos of their time in our 
unique classroom. 

 
“Thank you all for such a wonderful day yesterday!  We always enjoy coming out to Boeing and our 
students had a wonderful time. Kyle, we will use this information to continue encouraging our students 
to be creative.  Maria, your words were very inspiration to our students and as always, the staff at 
Boeing and the Future of Flight are wonderful and amazing. We are so grateful! – Nathanael Davis, 
Program Manager, NWIC 
 
Again, thank you for your support and we look forward to working with you again.  
 
With best regards, 

 
 
 
Amanda Goertz     Anne Falk 
Education Director     Grants & Sponsorship Associate Manager 




